This leaflet shows the @

five minute walk zone
that has been mapped SCHOOL
out by our pupils.

In order to reduce H
congestion at the
school gate we would

like those who currently
arrive by car to park
outside of the zone

and walk the last five
minutes to school.

This will improve safety and the environment around the school site and
allow the opportunity for some healthy exercise at the start and end of the
school day.

We thank you for supporting our five minute walk zone.

If you live inside the five minute walk zone you could walk or cycle to and
from school every day. Even if you need the car to travel to work, it may be
quicker and easier to leave it parked at home while you do the school run.

If you live just outside the zone, try walking or cycling - it could be quicker
than you think!

If you have to travel by car to school, please try to park outside the
walking zone, with care and consideration for local residents, and walk the
rest of the way.

Pupils from the school have helped to develop this project and have
walked the routes to prove that it only takes five minutes!

If you would like this information in another language, Braille,
audio tape, large print, easy English, BSL video or CD rom or plain text
please contact: 0117 903 6103
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